SheppardMullin

Washington D.C. WLG - Holiday Shoebox Drive

Sheppard Mullin D.C. Office
12.01.2022 | 5:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m.

The Women Lawyers Group of Sheppard Mullin Washington, D.C. invites you to join us in celebrating the holiday
season by giving back to the community!

Sheppard Mullin will provide all the supplies needed to fill and gift wrap shoebox gifts with winter necessities,
like hats, gloves, and socks, for those that So Others Might Eat (SOME) serves.

Thursday, December 1, 2022
5:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m.

Sheppard Mullin Washington D.C.
2099 Pennsylvania Ave, NW
Washington, D.C. 20006
Directions

Join us for drinks, heavy hors d'oeuvres, and festive holiday music.

Click here to register

So Others Might Eat (SOME) Since 1970, SOME has been a care provider and a beacon of hope to residents in
our nation’s capital. Our services are available to individuals, families, senior citizens, veterans, and those
affected by physical or mental illness. Every day, we are working to break the cycle of poverty and
homelessness through our comprehensive approach.

This event is sponsored by the Sheppard Mullin Women Lawyers Group (“WLG"). The WLG provides our firm's
women attorneys with the resources and opportunities needed to achieve maximum professional potential,
taking into account diverse experiences and intersectionality. In particular, the WLG is focused on developing
strong professional skills, promoting strategic business development, providing leadership and visibility, and
offering mentorship and sponsorship. The WLG serves as a powerful and inclusive network, connecting and
supporting women and working collaboratively with all of the firm’s attorneys to promote their collective
success. Click here to learn more.

Questions? Please contact Maricela Alfonso via email.

www.sheppardmullin.com



